
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/24/2020 5:20:37 PM

First name: mark

Last name: enders

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please do not allow ebike on our non-motorized trails.   It's simple they have motors and can go a lot

faster than just human powered bikes.  The increased speed is a safety hazard for all trail users, hikers,

bikers,horses. There's 3 types of ebikes, by just looking at them you can't tell one from another,  so how do let

one type in and not the others when you can't tell them apart. Rule enforcement is impossible.  The ebike

technology is improving ever day (smaller more powerful batteries  &amp; motors) which will make it even more

difficult to tell them apart.   Today you can buy ebikes that go 60mph. 

Please limit there use to motorized trails, roads only.  There's plenty of atv access for them there and forest

service won't have to increase its budget and manpower to manage it.


